Dear Senators,

As a bloodline descendent of the Sovereign Gulumirrigin ('Larrakia') language group of
Darwin and surrounds, I object to the so called "stronger futures" draft policy by the
Commonwealths of Australia. Any legislation directed towards our people, by, and for, the
"Crown' is illegal, and should be referred to the International Criminal Courts.

As non 'British Subjects' and Sovereign peoples, we will not be oppressed by a regime that
has no legal, or more importantly, cultural authority over us. This is a fact in law. Any
further attempts to oppress our people will be met with resistance. A Treaty is the only
way forward.

The fact remains that the Commonwealth of Australia (including the 'Commonwealth
Government') has No Juristiction over the Sovereign original peoples of the land now known
as "Australia". The ongoing infringements of our basic human rights by your illegal
occupation of our lands will not ignored, and cannot be allowed, in effect your policies
amount to cultural genocide, and will be seen as historically barbaric. Shame on you.

When you wish to discuss a Treaty with us, then we can truly talk.

Donna





